
In response to the cost-of-living crisis, Derbyshire County Council 
has made funds available to support the continuity and additional 
provision of services in the voluntary and community sector during 
winter 2022-23. 
 
Voluntary and Community Sector (VCS) groups and organisations are 
recognised as providing essential services which alleviate loneliness, 
support positive mental health, provide peer-to-peer support and enable 
community connections and resilience.  
 
They have a vital role to play in supporting the health and wellbeing of 
local residents during the coming winter and the purpose of the Cost of 
Living Small Grant is to safeguard these services and to add extra value 
during the challenging months ahead. 
 
Funds are available VCS groups and organisations in Bolsover, 
Chesterfield and North East Derbyshire to assist with increased 
operational and running costs, increased demand and additional needs 
to keep services open and able to respond to the cost of living needs of 
their beneficiaries. 
 
For more information  
https://dva.org.uk/cost-of-living-small-grant-

fund/?fbclid=IwAR200NVrgPVZf2BJD8lv_jQHbNh0-

lzsA8mwg1BPok8Lx9RNSBhha4l7wpM  
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